

Balsa Obituary

Clinton Model Aviators AMA Chapter #1206 November 2018 2018 Officers

President: Tom Lanctot
Vice Pres.: Toby Silhavy
Treasurer: Fred Ford
Secretary: Don Crim
Editor: Don Crim

Safety Coordinator: Toby Silhavy clintommodelavaitors@aol.com Clinton Model Aviators on Face

book

Minutes from the November meeting.

- 1. 17 members an 1 guest present. This is the best turn out I have seen in years.
- 2. Fred reported that all our bills are paid up.
- 3. As the mowing season is coming to a close we will move the Bad Boy mower to its winter home in a couple of weeks.
- 4. Mike passed on a note from Skip that he is looking to sell his trailer and some models.
- 5. The remaining mowing list has Jim S for the week of November 8. Thanks to all that helped with the mowing this year. The field has looked good all year.
- 6. A discussion about how we could increase membership was held. Having an open house at the field was discussed. A possible date on Memorial Day weekend was discussed.
- 7. A big thanks to Toby for building our Face book page. Check it out on Face book at Clinton Model Aviators. With our bad luck with forums this is working well.
- 8. Tom reported the Christmas party will be at Max and Erma's on December 1. Drinks at 6:00pm and dinner at 7:00pm. The December meeting will be at the party.(should be a short one.)
- 9. Herb stated that the February meeting will be at his house with his famous chilly.
- 10. The new frig is working well and the old one is gone. Thanks to Fred and Dan.
- 11. Toby is working on the IMAC date as there may be a conflict with a Cherrybend event.
- 12. The officers for 2019 were set at this meeting. Congratulations to the new president Mike Winkelman and the new treasure Dan Cisco. Toby will continue as VP and Don will continue as secretary and editor.
- 13. Mike has invited us to the high School at Lynchburg for a indoor fly. The address is 6762 route 134 Lynchburg Ohio. The date is November 17 from 11:00 to 5:00. Dig out those small electrics and come out for a fun day.
- 14. It is time for checking your AMA membership. Several members will expire at the end of this year.

Next Meeting is December 1 at Max and Erma's. Drinks at 6:00 and meeting / dinner at 7:00 PM.

Dues may be sent to Fred Ford at 100 Marion Drive Wilmington OH 45177.